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September 26, 2017 

Dear Sir or Madam: 
 

SUBJECT: Scoping Meeting for NC 54 Widening from Shiloh Glenn Drive to Perimeter Park 
Drive, Morrisville, Wake County, WBS Number 50170.1.1, STIP No. U-5750 

 

     The North Carolina Department of Transportation (NCDOT) Division 5 is starting the project 
development, environmental, and engineering studies for the proposed improvements to NC 54 
in the Town of Morrisville, Wake County, from Shiloh Glenn Drive to Perimeter Park Drive. The 
project is included in the Draft NCDOT 2017-2027 State Transportation Improvement Program 
(STIP) as Project Number U-5750, and is scheduled for right-of-way acquisition in fiscal year 
2020 and construction in 2021. It is anticipated that a state funded Environmental Assessment 
will be prepared for this project. This document will be prepared in accordance with the State 
Environmental Policy Act. 

     Please join us for the Project Scoping Meeting, scheduled for October 18, 2017 from 10:00 
AM to 12:00 PM. 

     Further information on the project is attached as the project data sheets. Thank you for your 
assistance in the project development process. If you have any questions about this project, 
please feel free to contact me by phone at 919-707-6012 or by email at zbaloch@ncdot.gov.  

Sincerely,  

 

 

Zahid M. Baloch, P.E., Senior Project Engineer 
NCDOT Division 5    
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